
 

Dear Parents, 

 We are now registering for our 2022-2023 preschool year.  At this time, 
registration is open only to current preschool students, their siblings and their 
families. Please return this form by July 31, 2022 along with the $40.00* 
registration fee to enroll your child in the next preschool year.  After July 31st 
registration will be open to the public and therefore we cannot guarantee a space 
will be available for your child at a later date. 

Thank you, 

Christiana Creative Preschool 

704-279-4655 

 

Child’s Name 

____________________________________________________________ 

 

Class child will be going into: 

______ The Two’s Class 

______ The Three’s Class 

______ The Four’s Class – 5 Days a week 

______ The Four’s Class – Mon, Wed, Fri. 

 

Parent’s Name _______________________________________________ 

Phone Number_______________________________________________ 

Email Address________________________________________________ 

 

*If you are registering two children from your family then the registration fee will 
be $40.00 for the first child and $30.00 for the second child. 

 


